
 

 

Share the gift of sight by donating your unused 
prescription and nonprescription eyeglasses.   

Children’s eyeglasses are in great need. 

Recycled glasses can mean: 
the chance to work and support a family 
the chance to read a book or the newspaper 
the chance to see a loved one for the first time 

Your donated glasses will be given to the Koko Head Lions.   
They will: 

clean the glasses 
pack the glasses for distribution worldwide 

The Koko Head Lions are individuals who together, give their time and efforts to improving their community, and the world.  If you are 
an adult or student interested in their eyeglass recycling project, vision screening, hearing screening or other service projects, please 
contact Renee Ako, PCNC:  Renee.Ako@k12.hi.us or (808) 377-2419.

Old Eyeglasses? 
Don’t throw them 
away…Donate Today!

Bring your eyeglasses to the office during the 
month of January.  
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